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My name is John Olson and I live in Portland. I have worked in the rental housing 

industry for over thirty years. Please vote NO on SB 611. This bill will create further 

division in our city.  It used to be that owners and renters had a more symbiotic 

relationship.  In recent years that relationship has turned more and more adversarial 

and decisive.  SB 611 will just make everything all that much worse.  It will not benefit 

either side.  If it passes it will lead to less housing, higher rents, and even more 

homeless on our streets.  How is this so difficult to understand.  It's very simple 

economics. Be smart!  Vote NO! 


